PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE

The Town of Owens Cross Roads will conduct a public hearing on May 31,
2023 at 3:30 p.m. at town hall to notify the public that the 2021 Sewer
Rehabilitation Project — SM-CM-PF-21-001 has been completed. Final
inspection occurred on April 25, 2023 and official close-out documents of
said project are in preparation for submittal to the Alabama Department of
Economic & Community Affairs.

The purpose of this public hearing is to give the residents and vendors an
opportunity to provide comments or questions regarding the project. Please
attend this hearing and document concerns or questions. Anyone with a
disability that requires special assistance to attend the hearing, please
contact Christie Eason, City Clerk, at 256-725-5168 at least three days prior
to the hearing.

Tony Craig
Mayor

I, Christie Eason, City Clerk, certify that this notice was posted to the
following bulletin boards, website, and social media on May 22, 2023.

1) Town Hall

2) Fire Station

3) Post Office

4) Little Lots

5) Southeastern Auto
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